
From: High Impact <HighImpact@fldoe.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 7:19 PM 
To: Ronald H. Forsman 
Subject: High Impact Teacher 
  
Dear Principal: 

 
On behalf of the State of Florida, please join me in congratulating one of the 
highest impact teachers in your school. A recent analysis of student performance 
on statewide standardized assessments found that the following teachers had an 
impact on student learning growth that is among the most positive in the entire 
state. (All high impact teachers will receive a letter recognizing this 
accomplishment.) 
According to the most current information reported to the Florida Department of 
Education, the following teachers at your school has been identified as a high 
impact teacher. 
 
Anderson, Russell 
Tate-Golding, Marcia 
Greenberg, Wendy 
Mills, Latonia 
Moneck, Joseph 

Thank you for your leadership and hard work in supporting your teachers' impact 
on student learning and for your continued commitment to preparing Florida's 
students for success in college, career and life. 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Commissioner Pam Stewart 
 


